
Notice to Membership 

The well-being of our members, staff and community is our top priority so we have made 

the decision to close our lobbies to limit the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID -19). This 

closure will go into effect on Thursday , March 19, 2020 until further notice. Members 

can continue to use our drive thru, online banking and ATM’s . Our drive thru hours will be 

changed and adjusted accordingly. To ease the transition, we are extending the hours of 

the drive thru.  

Drive Thru Hours 

 Monday – Friday 9:00am – 4:00pm 

Saturday, March 28, 2020 9:00am - 1:00pm Auto Mall

What we are doing ? 

Closely monitoring the latest reports from the CDC as well as following guidance 
and instructions from the Louisiana Department of Health and Govenor's Office. 

Loan applications may be completed online at www.wesla.org or picked up through any of 

our drive thru locations. 

Online Banking can be performed 24/7 from your Mobile device or home computer . 

Call Center Hours  Monday – Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm 

Contact us 318-687-8700 , www.wesla.org, Facebook 

Thank you for your patience as we all are affected by this national pandemic. We 
apologize for any inconvenience . Our thoughts and prayers go out to all of the individuals 

and families who have been affected by this virus. Stay Safe and healthy !

Teri J. Morrow 
President and CEO 

WESLA Federal Credit Union 
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